
Worship with Us 
 
 

March 10, 2019 
  

 

Praise Team Leader Jeff & Nancee Meyer 
Organist Jean Fritzemeyer 
Pianist RoAnn Fairchild 
Deacon of the Week Carl Hildebrand 
 

Please Silence Cell Phones. Thank You. 
 

 ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ ❖ 

 

WORSHIP THROUGH PREPARATION 
Prelude  
Welcome and Happenings Pastor Isaac 
Greet One Another 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
Chorus “What Kind of Love is This” 
Hymn # 201 “Grace Greater than Our Sin” 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING AND MEDITATION 
Offertory Brittney Schrag 

Congregation at Prayer 

Chorus “I lift My Hands” 

Chorus “Jesus You are Lord” 
Children aged 3 – 8 may be excused for Children’s Church 

 

WORSHIP THROUGH INSTRUCTION 

Scripture Philippians 2:5 - 11 

Message Pastor Mike 

“Change in Attitude” 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH REMEMBRANCE 

Communion 

Hymn # 74 “Majesty” 

Postlude 

 

Nursery Care – during the Worship Service 11:00 a.m. 
In the room north of the sanctuary 

For children from birth through age two. 
 

Children’s Church – for children ages 3 – 8 11:30 a.m. 
Upstairs in southeast room 

 
NAB Missionary of the Week 

Ron and Jeannie Seck 
Hungary 

 

Ron is the Central Europe Coordinator with 
Community Health Evangelism (CHE). CHE team 
members use a wholistic approach as they seek to 
produce healthy Christians, churches, and 
communities among the Roma in Central Europe. 
Much of Ron and Jeannie’s work involves training 
and assisting leaders and churches in ministry and 
expanding the work of CHE into new nations and 
communities. Pray for safe travels for Ron and 
Jeannie this month and next as they travel to north-
eastern Bulgaria to lead a CHE Vision Seminar for 
Global Nomads followed by two to three weeks in 
Macedonia to train a new team there. Pray as well 
for the upcoming vision seminar and trainings. 
 

CBC Missionaries of the Week 
Drs. Dennis & Nancy Palmer 

Cameroon 
 

SWA Pastor of the Week 
Pastor Steve Leisher 

Sherwood Park Baptist Church, 
Greeley, CO 

 

Student of the Week 
Morgan Sallabedra 

Barton Community College 
Great Bend, KS 

Today 
 

Adult Sunday School 10:00 a.m. 
Discipleship  

Men meet with Pastor Mike (NW corner of sanctuary) 
Ladies meet with Natalie (fellowship hall) 

 

Women’s Ministries Offering 
Today is the day to give to Women’s Ministries.  If you 
would like to give an offering to support this ministry, 
please indicate “for women” on your check and place in 
the offering plate. 
 

CE Board 5:00 p.m. 
Deacon Board 5:00 p.m. 
Church Board 6:00 p.m. 
 
 

This Week 
 

Circles at Stafford Methodist Church Mon., 5:30 p.m. 
 

Circles at St. John Methodist Church Mon., 5:30 p.m. 
 

Ladies Bible Study at CBC Tue., 9:30 a.m. 
 

Men’s Bible Study  Tue., 7:00 p.m. 
Meets at CBC Outreach Center in Stafford. 

 

Food Bank Tue. & Thur. in March, 1:00 – 3:00 p.m. 
We are serving the month of March. 

Please sign-up (front bulletin board) to take a turn. 
 

AWANA Beach Night Wed., 6:45 p.m. 
 
 

Plan Ahead 
 

Leisure Homestead Service March 17, 3:45 p.m. 
 

Pizza & Games at the Parsonage March 23, 6:00 p.m. 
 

Women’s Retreat March 29-30 
Rock Springs Ranch, Junction City, KS 

Host Church – Durham, KS - Registration Deadline – Feb. 27 
Registration forms are available 

on the north table in the Gathering Area. 
 

Southwestern Association Meeting Aug, 9, 10 
Emmanuel Baptist Church, Marion, KS 

  



Attendance February 24 
Sunday School 57 
Worship Service 96 

Offering February 24 
Local Expenses $1,100.80 

Missions $275.20 

Awana Attendance March 6 
Leaders 16 
Clubbers 36 
 

Alternate Adult Sunday School Class 
The CE Board will offer an alternate adult Sunday School class 
beginning March 24 for those who would prefer another 
option besides the discipleship classes. For more details or if 
you have questions, contact Pastor Isaac. 
 

Volunteer Needed 
To help keep CBC college students in touch with their home 
church, we have been mailing bulletins to them each week. 
For many years, Fern Fairchild has volunteered her service to 
do this task. If you would like to take Fern’s place and send 
the bulletins to college students, or if you have questions 
about this ministry, please contact Vangie.   
 

Thank You 
Thank you so much for the beautiful bouquet of mums, lilies, 
and glads you sent after the loss of my dear step mother, 
Helen Walter. She was such a blessing to our whole family, 
and we will greatly miss her. We truly appreciate this 
expression of sympathy as well as comments from many of 
you. Sincerely, RoAnn and Kurt 

To Do List: 
 

   1. If you haven’t already, sign up on the appointment 
sheet for Meeting Mike. (front bulletin board) 
 

2. Pick up a Spiritual Gifts List/Survey (north table) if 
you did not get one in Sunday school. This is a helpful and 
interesting tool for your church ministry. When you have it 
filled out, sign up on the Meet Mike schedule to go over it 
with Mike. (front bulletin board) 
 

3. Pick up an Update Contact Information Form, fill it 
out, and put it in the red basket (north table). We 
appreciate having your current phone/address/email to 
update our contact list. If you have already done this – 
Thanks! 
 

4. Sign up to help with the Food Bank during March. 
(front bulletin board) 
 

5. Women – get your Retreat Registrations in the mail. 
(north table) Registration deadline was Feb. 27! 
 

6. Men – sign up for the Men’s Bible Study with Shon 
Meschberger. (front bulletin board) Call Shon for more 
info. 
 

7. Dream Big – What would you like to see happen in 
our church? Paper is provided for you to share your vision, 
and put it in the Dream Box. (north table) 
 
 

Thanks for being part of our church ministry. 
 

 
Thank You –  
250 below zero greetings from Alaska - We are blown away by 
your generosity helping us out big time in adopting another 
baby! Our Lord bless you and your ministry richly. We are 
overwhelmed! – Your Hornfischer Family, Martin and Silke 
 

Congratulations to the Dillons! 
Jamison and Rachel have a healthy baby boy, Harrison 
James, born February 15. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Calvary Baptist Church 

March 10, 2019 

 
Interim Pastor - Mike Eddy 

Assoc./Youth Pastor - Isaac Burnett 
 
 

 

Church Office 234-5327 
 

Our Church Website cbcstafford.org 

Prayer List for Circles 
 

Heather Delp – had to resign as coach for Stafford Circles 
due to serious health problems. Her first of numerous 
surgeries was done Feb. 26. 
 

Shelley Berens – for her adjustment as new head coach. 
 

Cathy Thompson – Had surgery on March 6 for esophageal 
cancer. 
 

Deb Factor – ability to cope with the increasing enrollment 
numbers and miles of travel for consultation. 
 

You – Ask Jeanette if there is a place where you can help. 

“Therefore, 

encourage one another 
and build each other up, just as in 

fact you are doing.”  

I Thessalonians 5:11 


